
 

 Faculty Development Programme on "Research Writing in LaTeX." On January 10th, 2025, 

an insightful Faculty Development Programme titled "Research Writing on LaTeX" was 

conducted by the Faculty Development Cell of our institution. The session, which took place 

online from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm, was led by Dr. Ramya from the Humanities and Sciences 

Department. The programme was organized under the able leadership of Dr. Deepthi 

Jordhana, the Vice Principal and Convener of the Faculty Development Cell. The focus of the 

session was on the importance and benefits of LaTeX in academic research writing. LaTeX, 

a typesetting system widely used for producing professional and polished documents, is 

known for its efficiency in managing complex formatting, especially for research papers. Dr. 

Ramya demonstrated how LaTeX can automatically handle references and citations, making 

it an invaluable tool for researchers and academic writers. 


